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   August 27, 2015 
 
 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza  
Albany, NY 12223 
 
 
 

Re: Cancellation of Leaves and Supplement Filed in Case 15-E-0126  
 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
  
 Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company”) hereby submits the 
following electric tariff supplement: 
 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electricity 
 

Supplement No. 80 – Cancellation 
 
 

As per Ordering Paragraph 1 of the Order of the Commission dated August 13, 2015, in Case 15-E-0126, 
the purpose of this filing is to cancel the electric rate leaves filed with the Commission on February 26, 2015 and 
March 2, 2015 and the postponement supplement filed with the Commission on July 13, 2015.  

 
Pursuant to Ordering Paragraph 4 of the aforementioned Order, the requirements of section §66(12)(b) of 

the Public Service Law regarding newspaper publication have been waived. 
 

 Questions related to this filing should be directed to Darlene Clay at (845) 486-5466 or 
dclay@cenhud.com. 
 
 

Yours very truly, 
 
 
         Michael L. Mosher 
           Vice President - Regulatory Affairs 
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